
To the WACOSA Board: 

 

I would like to formally recommend Curt Gainsforth to be appointed as a director of WACOSA and serve 

on the finance committee. 

 

Curt was a former board member of Independence Center before we absorbed that organization. He has 

a strong knowledge of the industry WACOSA operates in. Curt is well connected in the central 

Minnesota community and has a strong financial background, and is a vice president at West Bank 

operating out of their St. Cloud branch. Curt has a passion for being engaged in the nonprofit 

organizations he is involved with and I believe he would make an excellent addition to the WACOSA 

board. 

 

Sincerely, 

Jon Archer 


